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Upcoming Events 
 
 First Generation drop-in: 
Jan. 26 from 5-6 p.m. at 
the USC.  

 

 Alternative Spring Break 
Registration begins 
January 29.   

 

 Check out the CCD’s 
calendar for a schedule 
of their workshops. 

 

 Do you have an event 
you want to share?  Let 
us know and we’ll list it 
here. 

 
Important Dates 

 
 January 13 

 Campus residences 
reopen 

 
 January 17 

 Classes begin 
 
 January 23 

 Registration deadline 
for standard courses 

 
 January 30 

 Last day to add a 
course 

 
 February 20 

 Holiday, classes 
suspended 

 
 February 21 

 Substitute Monday 
schedule of classes 

 
 Last day to drop a 

course (without a ‘W’ 
grade) 

 
 March 10-18 

 Spring Recess 

Have a question or problem you need help resolving?  
 Visit us!  881 Commonwealth Avenue  
 Call us!  (617) 358-1818 
 E-mail us! usc@bu.edu  
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UNIVERSITY SERVICE CENTER  
Reminders & Updates 

USC Spring Drop-ins 

This spring, the USC is hosting monthly drop-ins for our first generation 
students.  We'll have refreshments, of course, and one lucky attendee will  

receive a $10 Starbucks gift card.  Our first drop-in will be held on Thursday, 
January 26, from 5 to 6 p.m.   

 

Check out the USC’s First Gen 
Facebook page!  Like us to stay up-to-
date on USC news, information, and 

events. 

 

Check out the USC's website 
for events and workshops 

happening this month around 
campus! 

 

Application deadline for resident assistant 

and summer leadership positions 

• 1/17 at 7 p.m.: Resident Assistant (RA) information reception in the Student 
Atrium at 10 Buick Street   

• 1/19 at 2 p.m.: RA applications are due   
• 1/24 at 6 p.m.: Orientation Leadership and Community Service Center (CSC) 
summer positions information session in the Howard Thurman Center    

• 1/25 at 4 p.m.: Orientation and CSC summer leadership applications are due   

 

Not sure what to do over spring break this semester?  Consider 
volunteering through BU’s Alternative Spring Breaks (ASB) program!  At 
least 36 different trips are being planned from building houses with Habitat 
for Humanity in Seattle, WA, to working with children at the Target House in 
Memphis, TN.  Participating in this program is a great way to develop your 
leadership skills, help out those in need, and have a memorable spring 
break with other BU students.  Registration is on January 29 at 8 a.m., and 
available spots fill up quickly.  There is a transportation fee to participate, 
but scholarships are available.  Visit the ASB’s blog for more information. 
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